To: 	Dr. Jennifer Grove, Chair, Curriculum Committee

From:	Dr. Erin Harrel, Interim Vice President, Academic Affairs

	__________________________________________________________

Date: 	February 6, 2013

RE:	February 22, 2013 Curriculum Information Items


1. Academic unit restructuring and changes to courses.

Please find attached a list of courses that have been changed to a new school to follow the changes in the restructuring to the academic unit.  Courses highlighted in blue are now part of the School of Business and Technology and courses highlighted in green are now part of the School of Health Professions.  Changes in the academic unit will also require updates to the header of many syllabi templates, which will be completed by the Office of Academic Affairs and effective Fall 2013.
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